
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall, David
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Thursday, August 12, 2021 2:40:32 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Tony

Last_Name :
Kranz

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
I am currently serving as a member of the Encinitas City Council and would like to encourage the IRC to ensure that
like-size coastal communities continue to be represented on the Board of Supervisors by someone who understands
the unique challenges that come with the environmental stewardship responsibilities we face while also providing
opportunities for tourism to thrive.

Thank you.

Tony Kranz

Submit :
Submit




